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Seeking JavaScript GEEKS!

The SEMS group at the Department of Systems Biology and Bioinformatics
aims at improving the management of computational models. To boost
our studies we seek motivated students to extend our team.

Right now we are developing a website to publish some statistical data
about computational biology models. Technically, the data consists of
two matrices and we use these matrices to generate static plots of the
data. However, in the very near future, we would like to have a websi-
te which renders the graphs dynamically and allows for a sophisticated
interaction with the results.
A suitable candidate is familiar with JavaScript and visualisation libraries,
such as D31 or Flot2. You need to have at least some basic programming
skills. We would be happy to integrate you in our team.

Are you the right person for the job?

Do not hesitate to apply for a HiWi position! Simply email us your CV and
tell us a bit about your experiences with related technologies. In case
there are open questions feel free to drop us a line!

Contact

martin.scharm@uni-rostock.de
https://sems.uni-rostock.de/jobs

1http://d3js.org/
2http://www.flotcharts.org/
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